
Class 1  Week-by-Week   

Spring 2017  -  Week 4 
This week we started our All About Animals topic which the children 

are really enjoying.  Y1 have been learning about mammals as an 

animal group and what is special about them.  They have found out 

about some unusual mammals too, like bats, whales and dolphins.  

Reception have been learning the names of some of the animals and 

their babies in the Noah’s Ark story. 

 

  
  

In maths our focus has been on money – finding out about the 

different coins and notes and how much they are worth.  Perhaps a 

trip to the shops with some pocket money will make this all more 

real for them! 

 
This week Class 1 have been working on some ball skills in PE.  

They are getting more confident with their skills and improving 

cooperation in small team games. 

 
Thank you for the lovely comments you have written in the Love-

Books-Library notebooks. 

It is always good to hear whether the children have enjoyed the 

books and how they reacted to them.  This is one of the early 

stages of reviewing books. 

 

Next Week 

On Monday afternoon we will be having some visitors in school.  The 

NSPCC will be coming in to give a short presentation, Speak Out, 

Stay Safe, to KS1 before spending time with the older children.   

 
Just a reminder that the Reception children have an Early Years 

governor, Ms Donna Fleming, as part of the team in school. Donna 



likes to be involved with the staff to enhance the provision for 

EYFS.  She is always happy to be contacted if you have any comments 

or queries. 

 

 

 


